
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 24, 2018 
 
 
Mr. James Brennan, Senior Vice President 
Quality, Safety and Performance 
  Improvement and Chief Quality Officer 
Cranberry Headquarters 
1000 Westinghouse Drive 
Cranberry Township, PA  16066 
 
SUBJECT: ANNOUNCEMENT LETTER TO WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC COMPANY 

REGARDING MAY 21, 2018 INSPECTION RELATED TO DOCKET NUMBER 
99900404 

 
Dear Mr. Brennan: 
 
This letter documents the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s plan to perform a 
limited scope inspection of Westinghouse Electric Company (WEC) at your Cranberry facility to 
review implementation of your quality assurance (QA) program in accordance with Title 10 of 
the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) Part 50, Appendix B, and 10 CFR Part 21, as it 
pertains to safety-related related components supplied to U.S. NRC regulated facilities.  
Specifically, the staff intends to review the implementation of the WEC QA program, including 
corrective actions in response to the previous 2016 NRC QA vendor inspection 
(ML16307A159), AP1000 Initial Test Program, oversight of supplier controls associated with the 
AP1000 design, and a select number of other safety-related activities pursuant to Appendix B 
requirements.  As discussed in our April 19, 2018 email message, the inspectors plan to arrive 
at your facility on Monday, May 21, 2018, and will conduct the inspection through Friday, 
May 25, 2018.  Subsequent to the inspection, a report will be issued and transmitted to you via 
letter.  The lead inspector for this effort is Mr. Jermaine Heath, you may contact him at 
(301) 415-6066 or via electronic mail at Jermaine.Heath@nrc.gov. 
 
The following docket number has been assigned to your facility:  99900404.  Please reference 
this number on any correspondence sent to the NRC. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Kerri Kavanagh, Chief 
Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch-2 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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